
 

23 Nov 2018 

 

 

Notice on Cease of Foreign Currency Banknotes Exchange 

Service for Non-BOCHK Customers 

 

 

Please be informed that with effect from 2 Jan 2019, Bank of 

China (Hong Kong) Limited (“BOCHK”) will cease to provide the 

foreign currency banknotes exchange service for non-BOCHK 

customers, and from 23 Dec 2018 onwards foreign currency 

banknotes reservation service will no longer be provided to 

non-BOCHK customers. BOCHK’s account holders will not be 

affected and may continue to enjoy the above mentioned services. 

 

For enquiries, please contact our staff or call our Customer 

Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 

 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

 


